
Summer Math  Review      

Welcome to Mrs. Burns’s 4th Grade Math! 
 Our summer math review will be web based this 
summer.  Please visit classroom.google.com and log into 
your holyrosary.edu account.  Find the “+” in the top 
right-hand corner and click on it.  You will be asked 
for a class code to join our class. 
  

Our class code is whqasn.  Click “Join” and 
you are in! 
  

You will find specific instructions to our summer 
review work.  Four posts will be due by June 30th.  I 
will assess how our first assignment goes and will likely 
assign a very similar, second assignment due by  
August 5th. 
  

I realize this is a different way to review over the 
summer.  If you run into any problems or have 
questions, have your parents email me at 
burnsj@holyrosary.edu 

 
Thanks!  Happy Summer!!  Looking forward to 

having you in class in the fall!!! 
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